
Hello Oregon Senators: 
 
I write in support of SB 978. Every day I worry if today will be the day my kids are shot at school. If this 
bill becomes law I will likely worry a bit less and will definitely feel like our government is doing 
something about the issue of mass shootings.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Jason  
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